
Even though it’s the ‘dog’ days of winter...
Happy Holidays!

We wish you and your furry friends a very happy 
and healthy holiday season!

With the upcoming holiday season, it’s 
always important to remember: 

pets are family, not presents. 
It’s harder to return an animal instead of them 

waiting for their ‘fur-ever’ home. We appreciate 
your understanding during these times.

Due to this, adoption processes may be stricter than normal.


